
Arden Election Results 
November 4, 2014 

 
Eligible voters: 331   Ballots Received: 246 
     
74% participation!  Thank you to those who voted. 
 
2015-2016 Budget Referendum 
167 votes needed to approve an item . One item defeated (Playground). 
Here are the details: 

154  .............. Approve Entire Budget 
   4  ............... Disapprove Entire Budget 
   3  ............... Invalid 
 87  ............... Ballots with itemized disapprovals:

 
Advisory Committee ..................... 4 
Archives ....................................... 8 
Board of Assessors ...................... 1 
Budget Committee ....................... 1 
Capital, Maintenance & Repair .... 0 
Civic Committee ........................... 13 
Community Planning .................... 2 
Forest Committee ........................ 5 
Playground Committee .............. 76 
    (defeated) 

 
Registration Committee ................ 0 
Safety Committee: General ....... 4 
Safety- Speed Enforcement. ........ 12 
Buzz Ware Support ................... 11 
  Donations - ACRA ................... 5 
  Donations - Arden Page .......... 0 
  Donations - Arden Library ....... 5 
  Donations - Fire Companies .... 2 
  Donations – Arden Club .......... 6 
Contingencies ............................ 17 

Board of Assessors Election 
Brooke Bovard (convener). Also elected (in this order): Warren Rosenkranz, Denis 

O’Regan, Gary Quinton, Bill Theis, Joe del Tufo, and Jeff Politis. 
     Thank you to David Gerbec, Jim Laurino, John Martin, Liz Resko, Clay Ridings, 
Charles Robinson, Larry Walker, and Tom Wheeler, who were also willing to serve and 
allowed their names to be placed in nomination. 
     Thank you to all the candidates for their thoughtful statements about themselves 
and their candidacy. 
 
The Registration Committee thanks Mickey Fitzharris, Albert Marks, David Michelson, 
Mary Murphy, Gary Quinton, Bill Theis, and Elizabeth Varley, for assistiing with the vote 
count. 
 
Election officials were Registration Committee members Elaine Hickey (chief 
elector), Ruth Bean, Dorinda Dove, Barbara Henry, and Cecilia Vore. Thank you 
to all the voters who responded to our plea for prompt return of ballots. 

  
Cecilia Vore, chair, Arden Registration Committee 


